NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING THURSDAY, APRIL 25, 2019

ATTENDANCE: Council members present – President Jane Gore, Councilmember Nancy Crocker, Councilmember Anna Hofstetter and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Council member not present – Vice-President Alisha Gredy. Also in attendance – Utility Manager Sean Cassiday, Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Police Chief Ben Seastrom and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

COUNCIL BUSINESS – 11:00am

1) CALL TO ORDER by President Gore at 11:02am.

2) TO CONSIDER PURCHASE OR LEASE OF PROPERTY

Councilmember Rudd made a motion to let President Gore proceed with the purchase of the bank and disposal of the Police Department. Councilmember Crocker seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.

3) ANY OTHER BUSINESS THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE COUNCIL Nothing further presented.

4) ADJOURNMENT

Councilmember Rudd made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Vice-President Gredy seconded the motion. President Gore adjourned the meeting at 11:03am.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 4-25-19 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

President Jane Gore

Vice-President Alisha Gredy

Councilmeniber Nancy Crocker

ouncilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Dave Rudd

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young